DEAR ALL

Manoj ji, Lisa wanted \$2200 and Katherine wanted three installments totaling equal to \$15000. So total Lisa wanted first payment 2500+2200=\$4700.00, then other two installments for the balance of \$15,000. Then Lisa told me that if there are additional delays depending on builders' shenanigans...or tamasha, delays then there will be additional costs. The builder will not give any assurance about when builder will hand over the keys to me. Basically, I will have paid them \$2200+150000 = Total

\$17,000 and possibility of additional 1 point for additional delays caused by **builder or**

market. W hat a fantastic deal for me and a wonderful deal for the Builder "ASHTON WOODS"! I will talk to

this builder, when they become normal or come to their senses. Did you check any lots available in that area, heck with the deal with your Builder Ashton Woods? I am not happy about the time I spent over this mafia style deal!



—

Really appreciate it.

Thanks & Best Regards,

Chaman Bhardwaj

NCE [EMI/C, ESD, HIRF, LIGHTNING | CONSULTANT | Microvolt Labs Int. Inc. | VIDEO1 | VIDEO2

Direct (M): 847-809-5340 (O) 847-572-3003

E-MAIL & SITES: consulting@microvolt.com |www.microvolt.com|Linkedin| NCE |

PRACTICAL+INNOVATION+DELIVERED

CONFIDENTIALITY WARNING: This message is for the designated recipient only and may contain privileged, proprietary, or otherwise private information. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the original. Any other use of the email by you is prohibited
